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Mentoring Group Update (January 2012)

 

Submitted by: Sarah Sutton and Taryn Resnick

 

Members  

Sarah Sutton, chair (Texas A&M University-Corpus 

Christi) 

Taryn Resnick, vice-chair (Texas A&M University 

Medical Sciences Library) 

Stephen Clark, board liaison (College of William & Mary)

  

Continuing Activities 

 

The bulk of the work of the mentoring group typically 

occurs during the spring in preparation for the annual 

conference. That is the case this year. 

 

Completed Activities 

 

We completed a draft of the Mentoring Group 

and placed it on the Mentoring Group’s private 

workspace: 

(http://www.nasig.org/committee/mentoring

This is a living document which we will update as we 

work through the mentoring program for this year. For 

example, we will update the email and announcement 

templates that are contained in the manual.

 

Budget 

 

The Mentoring Group does not require funding for its 

activities for 2011/12. 
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